
On May 8, 2016, at 1:39 PM, Michael CrOX011 	 wrote: 

Hi Andrew, 

You may have received a letter from me last week pertaining to this matter. I would like to 
rescind it please. After further consideration I am now undetermined as to where I stand on this 
matter and would like further time to contemplate my position. I would respectfully ask that it 
not be presented to Council this week and, if at all possible it be stricken from the record 
entirely. 

I am leaving on vacation this evening so will not be able to call tomorrow to follow up. 

Please email me back to acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Thanks in advance, 

Michael Croxon 
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